
 

 

 
Notice! 

 

Please be advised that residents who have garages 

or spaces below Crescent House will not be able to 

exit the underground car park via Fann Street on 

Saturday 29 October due to the delivery and 

operation of a Crane at the junction of Fann Street 

and Aldersgate Street.  Unfortunately, we cannot 

offer alternative parking on Golden Lane Estate as 

we are already severely restricted due to ongoing 

works.  Underground garage and parking space 

users are therefore advised to seek alternative 

parking on that day or if this is not possible, refrain 

from using your cars. 

 

 

Golden Lane Estate Office 


